From: Allan Kerr < hoover 52@aapt.net.au> Friday, March 12, 2010 10:33 PM **Sent:** To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear Sir,

Re: RIN 3038-AC61 - Proposed changes to "leverage in retail Forex customer accounts 10-to-1 limitation,"

I write to you strongly protesting the proposed changes as refereed to above. Once again it is a move that will take away the rights and opportunities for the majority of the population and create another haven for "the very rich only club"

Regard's,

Allan Kerr

Phone: +61 8 9535 2461 Mobile: +61 410 660 116 You can Skype me @ kiwibro52